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Parks belong to all the people. It's common, neutral space to exist in. We do not allow advertising for
this reason. When people are allowed to live in Parks, the public function becomes private: Now the
Public space is occupied by private people, and the public is denied use of their space. We should
have sanctioned camps, but not on public Parks. There's plenty of not Park property to use. Please
make the effort to find and utilize it. 
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